
Durham Kennel Club Picnic - June 26, 1977 -Minutes 

A short business meeting was called to order by Faith Gehweiler, President. 

Bob Geesler, Chairman of the Building Committee,presented a report 
describing a proposed building for the club. Dan Baker made a motion 
that we accept the building as proposed. The motion was seconded. 
Discussion followed. The membership unanimously voted to accept this 
proposal and to begin construction. 

Herman Fowler presented a proposal from the Tail Waggers. The proposal 
was for breeders who were not members of a member club but who were 
reputable breeders be listed in the Tail Waggers Breeders Guide. The 
membership voted against this proposal. 

Mary Bell, Membership Chairman, presented for vote the following for 
Associate Membership: Jane Varalli (Samoyed) and Pat Longo (German 
Shepherd). The following were announced as applying for Associate 
Membership: Rose Anne Flambeau (Samoyed and German Shepherd) and 
Chuck James (Collies). 

Respectfully submitted, 
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Mary B. £-Bell 
Secretary 


